
Team Kennet Cross Country 

This event took place at Newbury Showground on a lovely sunny afternoon in March.  

We took a squad of 23 pupils who competed in 4 different races. Although nobody won, particular mention should be made 
of Edie, Jemimah, Sammy and Luke B who were running against children a year older and still managed to finish in the 
first 100 places. Grace, Ellis and Lydia also finished in the first 100.  

In all more than 1000(one thousand) children, from across West Berkshire and North Hampshire, took part. 

Bradfield pupils showed their normal commitment and positive behaviour throughout the afternoon. Well done to all and thanks 
to the parents who drove and supported the team.  


